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A FELLOWSHIP OF WESLEY AN HOLINESS SCHOLARS 
ESTABLISHED IN 1965 

Pastor Glen O'Brien 
The Austalian Wesleyan 
21 South St. Glenroy 
Victoria, 3046 
Australia 

Dear Brother O'Brien: 

PHONE: 606/ 858-40 9 1 
FAX: 606/858-4096 

April 28, 1992 

Thank you for your recent letter. You should by now have 
received Vol. 24 (1989) and Vol. 25:1 (Spring 1990) of the 
Wesleyan Theological Journal. Since you didn't, I am sending 
them to you under separate cover. 

I am updating your address, so you should receive future issues 
as they are published. We are nearly two years behind in our 
publication schedule, but are working to catch up over the next 
year. 

Cordially, 

Howard A. Snyder 
Secretary-Treasurer 

A NNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRIDAY AND SATURDAY OF EACH NOVEMBER 
1992 C ONFERENCE NOVEMBER 6-7, ASHLAND THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY, ASHLAND, OHIO 


